
          Manalapan High School 

P.O. BOX 336  Manalapan, NJ 07726 
 

 

August 2022 
 
Dear Parents: 

 

The Braves Booster Club welcomes you and your student(s) to Manalapan High School.  
 

The Booster Club is a non-profit organization, whose purpose is to support the needs of 
the student body, as well as the entire Manalapan High School community. It is our 
pleasure to provide scholarships to graduating students annually and championship 
jackets and banners for our athletic and academic teams. We purchase equipment and 
improvements for which funding is not provided through the school budget.  
 
This past year, we donated a news anchor desk for the BraveCast News Program. We 
provide hospitality at Back to School Night and at the National Honor Society Induction 
Ceremony and sponsor the Senior Athletic and Hall of Fame Awards Ceremony in June. 
 
We encourage your membership in our organization. The cost of a family membership is 
$15.00 per year. 
 
Members are invited to attend our meetings, held the second Monday each month, via 
Zoom, at 7:30 p.m. The Zoom link is sent out each month on the Remind App. 
To join our organization, please complete this form. Payment can be made by check 
payable to Braves Booster Club (PO Box 336 Manalapan NJ 07726) or through Zelle 
(mhsbravesboosterclubmembership@gmail.com). 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Heidi Young  

https://forms.gle/8dCvvd8uyBV9Nu1n6
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